
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 20 September 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Our Chaplaincy Newsletter for this half term is attached. 

Many thanks to Mrs Ulvaer, our school chaplain, and our chaplaincy student team for their 

contributions. We really appreciate the support from everyone in our Holy Family community for 

our charity, fundraising activities. 

 

“I have shown you in all things that by working hard in this way we must help the weak, 

remembering the words that the Lord Jesus himself said, 'There is more happiness in giving than in 

receiving.'" Acts 20:35 

 

Messages from North Yorkshire Council… 

Free eye tests for young people – please see the attached leaflet. 

The important messages from the leaflet are: 

• Please take your child (under 16) for a FREE eye test. 

• Check this website to find your local opticians: Sight Tests - NHS (www.nhs.uk) 

• Encouraging children & young people to manage their screen time and get outdoors more 

often can help their eyesight. 

Lets Talk Active 

North Yorkshire Council is continuing our biggest countywide conversation, Let’s Talk, to 

understand how residents are feeling about a range of topics, and to gather intelligence to inform 

decision making and policies. 

The online survey is here www.northyorks.gov.uk/LetsTalk 

 

 

Finally this week… 

We thank you for your continued patience as we navigate the external issues with our phone 

system. Various engineers have tried different solutions but it may be another week before normal 

service is restored. We are currently diverting incoming calls to a school mobile. You can leave a 

message if reception is busy or alternatively, please email Enquiry@holyfamily.bkcat.uk 

 

Have a great weekend, 

 

 
Mrs D. Mitchell 

Headteacher 
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